From: Bobby <storrow(@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2010 12:25 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex"

10-001
COMMENT
CL-05175

Please O NOt change the margin requirements for forex futures.
It will eliminate opportunities for the small astute individual investor.

Robert Storrow

Real Estate Sales Associate
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